
Pharmacy Benefit and Drug Cots Reporting 

Gravie is committed to serving our members and plan sponsors. Our commitment includes supporting 
our plan sponsors in their Pharmacy Benefits Cost Reporting obligation under the Consolidated 
Appropriations Act, 2021 (CAA).  

On behalf of our plan sponsors, Gravie will coordinate a complete submission, including all plan files, 
data files, and narrative responses for plans serviced while Gravie acted as the plan's TPA.  

Gravie will partner with pharmacy benefit managers (PBMS) to coordinate the submission of data files 
D3 - D8. See the attached document regarding the steps that MagellanRx Management is taking to meet 
these requirements. Gravie requests data files D3-D8 and the accompanying narrative responses from 
PBM’s. Gravie will submit data files from the PBM along with the D1 and D2 files on behalf of the plan 
sponsor.  

Please note, if additional TPAs administered plans during 2020, 2021, or 2022, Gravie does not have 
access to that data. As such, Gravie cannot submit the data on that TPAs behalf. Gravie encourages the 
plan sponsor to coordinate with the additional TPA regarding whether that TPA plans to submit some or 
all of the data required under Pharmacy Benefits Cost Reporting.  

Resources for plan sponsors with an additional TPA that will not submit data on their behalf can be 
found at cms.gov and in the RxDC Reporting Instructions provided by CMS. 

 

 

https://www.cms.gov/CCIIO/Programs-and-Initiatives/Other-Insurance-Protections/Prescription-Drug-Data-Collection
https://regtap.cms.gov/reg_librarye.php?i=3860

